The Drive-Home Newsletter
August 7th, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!


This week in Children’s Church
Today we learned about being nice and doing what is right even when it seems better to do something else. We learned this through an experiment in which each kid had the chance to get 1 or 3 pieces of candy. Ask your kids how it went!
· Why was it better to write down a 1 instead of a three?
· Why was Mephibosheth scared?
· What did David do for Mephibosheth?
Coming Up This Week

Next week we are continuing our summer schedule. That means that there is no Sunday School and the service starts at 9:30, but there will be Children’s Church!

Keep In Mind

The 2015/2016 year is coming to a close. We have had a lot of fun and learned many lessons about Jesus, but now we are looking forward to next year! Our children’s ministry works through GOD’s provision and our volunteers. If your kid participates in Sunday School, Kid’s Club, Children’s Church, or the Nursery, please consider contacting Tricia or myself to volunteer! We need teachers and helpers for Sunday School, Children’s Church, and Kid’s Club, and volunteers for the nursery rotation for next year.

Next weekend is the Church retreat! See you all there!
